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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
Now the Lord is that Spirit* and where the Spirit of the Lord is, there is 
liberty. — II Corinthians 3:17
AGP RAPID READING:
The AGP Rapid Reading course has been rescheduled because of various conflicts.
The next three Tuesdays, 7-9 p.m., are now the scheduled classes. Sign up must  ̂
be by this Friday, October 4. Register with the receptionist in the Administration 
Building.
URGENT!
Please return to P-307 or notify Cheryl Cheslik of one small white box found on 
the ground below P-107 window. Is important medicine and must be refrigerated.

KCNC RADIO NEWS:
Good News! KCNC Radio (660) has extended their hours. For your benefit, their 
hours are now: Sundays - 2-6 p.m.; Monday-Thursday - 2-12 p.m.; Friday-Saturday - 
2 p.m. - 1 a.m. Listen to the music! Also, you married couples living at the 
"Firs" can now catch the good gospel sounds of KCNC, 660!! That's Great!
COFFEE HOUSE MINISTRY:
If you are looking for a place where you can begin ministering to needs, the 
Servicemen's MIG has an opportunity for you. There will be a bus leaving from 
Perk's at 6:30 p.m., Saturday, October 5. Anyone who is interested is welcome 
to come and participate. There will be a short meeting of all those planning 
to go to Fort Lewis in the SUB Chapel at 3:00 p.m., Thursday, October 3.
REMINDER:
Young men, upon reaching their l8th birthday, are required by law to register 
with Selective Service within 30 days of their birthday. This may be done on 
campus at the office of the Registrar.
DATES TO REMEMBER:
Those participating in Gospel Teams should note the following dates.
October 8 - audition night at 7:00 p.m. in the SUB. Two songs should be sung 
by memory. October 17 - Leadership Training Hour - All new and old leaders, 
please be there] The time is 7_& p.m. in the Learning Center. The guest speaker 
is Dr. Pecota. If you cannot attend, please contact Duane Porter. Professors 
to prepare sermonettes are Professor Hillary and Professor Tarno.

N.C, SOf-ffiER:
One credit will be awarded to all participants. There is a need of more players. 
Practice time is 2:30-4:00 p.m. every day this week.
EVANGELISM MIG:
The Evangelism Mig has a need for more participants in church outreach. 
Applications will be attached to posters that will be placed in the dorms 
and the SUB. Also, tracks from last year's Evangelism Mig have been left 
in the men's dorm. Please contact Helmut Eisert at 822—88l4 if you locate 
them.
KCNC OPENINGS:
KCNC has openings for students wishing to work on news or would desire to be 
a news reporter on the air. Interested? Contact Tim Thompson G—402 or 
Linda Mathison P-318.


